
    

 

 

 

  PARKLANDS  COMMUNITY  PRIMARY  SCHOOL                                                      

   Durnford Close,  Chichester,  West Sussex    PO19 3AG 
    Telephone: 01243 788630  
    E-mail: office@parklands.school 
    Website: www.parklands.w-sussex.sch.uk 

      Headteacher: Miss Charlotte Angeli  
 

23rd November 2023 
 
 
 
   

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                      Whole School
      
We are writing to inform you about the arrangements over the coming weeks leading up to Christmas.  
 
PERFORMANCES 
 
Early Years - Apple and Ash Classes 
Wednesday 13th December ‘Christmas Nativity’ – Performance at Parklands        9.30am 
 
Years 1 and 2 - Beech, Birch, Cedar and Chestnut Classes 
Tuesday 5th December   Christmas Show – Performance at Parklands          2.30pm 
Wednesday 6th December Christmas Show – Performance at Parklands                               9.30am 
 
Years 3 and 4 – Hawthorn, Hazel, Maple and Mulberry Classes 
Wednesday 6th December Carol Concert – Performance at Parklands                               2.30pm 
Wednesday 6th December Carol Concert – Performance at Parklands                               6.00pm 
 
Years 5 and 6 – Pear, Poplar, Walnut and Willow Classes 
Thursday 7th December  Carol Concert – Performance at Parklands   2.30pm  
Thursday 7th December  Carol Concert – Performance at Parklands   6.00pm 
 
Unfortunately, because of the number of pupils, we will have to ask you all that you only use two tickets 
per family as seating is limited. 
 
Orchard and Forest Classes - No tickets required 
Tuesday 12th December   Christmas Sharing Time for parents                   2.00pm 
 
Children should arrive no earlier than 5.40pm for the evening performances. Performances should last for 
approximately 45 minutes. 
 
Tickets/Seating 
There will be an initial allocation of no more than two tickets per family.    
  
Tickets can be reserved in the “Shop” section of Parentmail. You will be able to order two tickets (per 
pupil) initially.  The reservation of tickets will be available from 6.30pm on Friday 24th November on a first 
come, first served basis.  Tickets must be reserved by Wednesday 29th November until 7.00pm; we will 
then be able to issue any tickets that we have left over. Tickets will be sent home with the children on 
Friday 1st December.  
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There will be no charge for the tickets but a donation would be very gratefully received. Donations can be 
added to your online reservation, or cash donations will be collected at the door. Funds collected will go 
towards paying for future productions.   
 
Filming/Photographs 
Unfortunately, we are not able to permit filming or photography during any of the performances. You may 
take pictures of your own child after the performance has ended. Please ensure that no photographs of 
other pupils are posted on Social Media sites. We appreciate your support with this. 
 
PTA Winter Fair 
Friday 1st December from 4.30-7.00pm - Organised by Parklands Teacher Association. Please take note of 
the following non-uniform days: 
 

• Friday 24th November in exchange for a filled cup (provided by PTA) with small toys/bric-a-brac 
and bring on the day  

• Thursday 30th November in exchange for bottles or some chocolates for our tombola 
 
Elves’ Workshop (PTA) 
Monday 11th December - Organised by Parklands Teacher Association - 9.00am-3.00pm (information to 
follow) 
 

Chartwell’s Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 13th December 
If you would like your child to have the Christmas Lunch, please pre-order via ParentPay by Thursday 30th 
November. 

 
Finally! Xmas Jumper Day and Class Parties 
Friday 15th December – Children are invited to wear their Xmas jumper, all day and they will have their 
class parties in the afternoon.   
 
We are all really looking forward to our Christmas celebrations and I would like to thank everyone for their 
help and support in making this a special and magical time for the children! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Charlotte Angeli 

 
Charlotte Angeli 
Headteacher 

 
 


